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The Foundation for National Progress is committed to building and maintaining a 
diverse and welcoming work place and therefore prohibits discrimination in 
hiring, employment, wages and other status or terms and conditions of 
employment or opportunity for employment based on race, color, religion, 
ancestry, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, marital status, 
veteran status, union activity, physical or mental disability, AIDS/HIV status, on-
the-job injuries, age, or any status otherwise protected under applicable federal, 
state, or local law, unless it is a bona fide occupational requirement reasonably 
necessary to its operations. 
 
We recognize that our work will benefit from and our mission advanced by 
diversity in staff, board, contributors, and audience. We commit ourselves to a 
serious effort to build an organization reflective of the rich diversity of American 
society. 


